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Student Advisory Council Meeting Summary 

February 23, 2025 @ 7pm via Zoom 

 

The Student Advisory Council (SAC) met via zoom on February 23rd, 2025, at 7:00pm. We 
started by thanking the Council members who helped with the National Girls and Women in 
Sports Day Luncheon. We briefly recapped the event and discussed making some changes for 
next year.  

 

We were lucky to have members of the NFHS Student Advisory Council (NSAC) present during 
the meeting. Joshua Pak from Alaska and Nayeli Monjaras-Juarez from Idaho, who are the 
students representing Section 8 on NSAC, talked about their work on the national council. 
They also mentioned that the council is looking for its’ next group of leaders and that 
applications were open to current Sophomores and Juniors. We shared the OSAA Committee 
work and briefly described what the Mental Health, Sportsmanship, and Championship 
committees were working on.   

 

Following a request from our Director of Communications, we asked if there were any 
interested council members who would want to write Sportsmanship-focused Op-Eds. These 
Op-Eds would be published around the state. We had several students volunteer to 
participate. 

 

We mentioned that we have three remaining meetings that will focus heavily on implementing 
our Committee work ideas.  

 

Next meeting has been rescheduled for March 23rd, 2025.  


